
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: David Godfrey [mailto   
Sent: 23 September 2021 20:12 
To: Programme Officer <Programme.Officer@folkestone-hythe.gov.uk> 
Subject: Princess Parade inquiry 
 
Good evening 
I am writing to express my support for the estoppel order.  The existing route is a “rat 
run” and impedes safe access to the beach.  The proposed diversion will maintain a 
much safer through route which may inconvenience some but will provide a 
improved pedestrian only prom for resident and visitors to the new Leisure Centre 
and beach. 
 
Cllr David Godfrey 
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